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Ms. Bernie Murray 
Office of Licensing & Guidance, 
Environmental Protection Agency, 
Headquarters PO Box 3000, 
Johnstown Castle Estate, 
Co. Wexford. 18* December 2006 

RE: Withdrawal of Amlication for the Review of Waste Licence Ref No. WOlll-01 
I . -_-_ South East Recvcliw CQ-LtQ, Carriebawn. Penbrokestcrwa;-Co W e ~ f ~ r d -  - - - 

Dear Ms. Murray, 

On behalf of South East Recycling CO Ltd (SERC), we wish to withdraw the application to 
review Waste Licence WO1 11-01, submitted to the Agency in September 2006. O’Callaghan 
Moran & Associates (OCM) are currently in the process of compiling a new review application on 
behalf of SERC, which will be submitted to the Agency in the near future. 

As part of the original review application a fee of €10,000 was submitted to the Agency. 
SERC request that this fee be retained by the Agency pending submission of the new application 
and off-set against the fee required for that application. 

If you have any queries, please call me. 

- - ~  - .  = ---“-----5--;. Yours sincerely, - _  - . _ - - -  _ . - -  .. ._ 
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